
MEMBERS PLEASE NOTE 

 

I HAVE MADE AN ERROR WITH THE DATES FOR THIS 

YEARS CHRISTMAS PARTY IN THE RALLY SCHEDULE  

THE CORRECT DATES FOR THIS RALLY ARE 

 

WEDNESDAY 23RD to WEDNESDAY 30TH NOVEMBER 

 

OUR CHRISTMAS PARTY IS ON SATURDAY 26TH 

NOVEMBER 

 

MY APPOLOGIES FOR THIS ERROR 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 



The Jayco Club of NSW Inc. 

Invites Members, their Family & Guests to Celebrate Christmas at 

Swansea  Gardens Lakeside Holiday Park 

15-21 Wallarah St Swansea 

on Saturday 26th November 

Santa will arrive at 11am 

We ask that presents for children be capped at $25  

Lunch will be served at 12.30pm  

Catered by Jayco Club Committee 

Buffet Style: Hot & Cold Meats with a variety of Salads,  

Fresh Bread Rolls  

Sticky Date Pudding with Butterscotch Sauce Ice Cream and Fresh Fruit Salad  

BYO all drinks, plates, utensils and condiments  

Costs: Members and Guests: $10 per head 

All School age children No Charge. 

Children’s Menu: Pizza Sausage Rolls, Cocktail Frankfurts,  

Ice Cream  

Club Raffles will be drawn after Lunch 

RSVP to Wendy by 18th November to  

j.wagius@bigpond.com  

or 0431346909 (only if you have no email) 

Your RSVP should include yourself, your adult and children guests. 

 

If you are coming on Saturday Only you also need to RSVP (state that you are a 

day visitor please) 

 

mailto:j.wagius@bigpond.com


Swansea Gardens Rally information: 

The park has closed the area directly beside the Campers Kitchen/Recreational Room as they are 

currently doing upgrades to the park. Site numbers effected are from 262 to 267, if you are 

booked on one of these sites you may want to contact the park to ensure your van fits the new 

site you have been moved to. 

We need a volunteer to be our Santa as Bob Beesley cannot make this weekend, Male or Female. Please 

let Wendy know if you can help out. Note: Our Santa suit is on the small size. 

Tariff for Swansea Rally: 

Weekly Rate: $205.20 for 7 nights this includes the discount and the 7th night free 

Weekly Rate for Pensioners: $182.70 for 7 nights this includes the discount and the 7th night free 

Daily Rate: $34.20 for members staying less than 7 nights.  

Day visitors NO Charge 

More information regarding the rally: 

1. Raffles: As usual we will be holding our annual giant raffle and any donations from members are 

very much appreciated.   Neville will be seeking a donation from our major sponsor Jayco 

Hexham.  Our Hampers filled with goodies are always a feature of our raffle, donations to the 

hamper would again be very welcome from members, Lorraine Bain will have baskets outside her 

van from Friday morning 25th for you to donate.  

2. Christmas Presents for the Children: Please wrap and place name of the child on package securely so 

that the name tag is not lost.   

3. Decorating your van: A prize will be given to the van recording the most votes for the best 

decorations and lights.  So light up. 

4. Sunday Morning Breakfast:  Your $10 will also get you a bacon and egg sandwich on the Sunday 

morning.  BYO coffee plates and sauces. 

 

Best wishes 

Your committee 
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Wendy’s Wanderings
WHERE WE’VE BEEN 
FORSTER RALLY 10 AUGUST – 16 AUGUST  

Attending: Wendy & Joe Agius, Chris & Ian 
Bailey, Lyn & Mick Robinson, Pat & Peter Roher, 
Chris & Tom Lee, Rosemary & Geoff Berry, Gea 
& Harry Waalkens, Brenda & John O’Brien and 
Joy & Neville Henderson. 
The Bailey’s arrived on the Tuesday and most of 
the other vans arrived on the Wednesday and 
Thursday with the last arriving on Friday 
afternoon.  
Twelve members breakfasted early at the Beach 
Bums Café at the beach on the Friday morning 
with the others deciding to have a sleep in. The 
food was excellent and this set the standard for 
the rest of our “Gourmet Food Rally”.  
On Saturday morning we headed down to the 
lake and 14 members joined Free Spirit Cruises 
for a lunch cruise on Wallis Lake which proved to 
be a pleasant and informative trip. Of course the 
two course meal including apple pie and cream 
followed by tea and coffee was well and truly up 
there with the quality of food we have come to 
expect. 

 
A day of freedom on Sunday when our vanners 
discovered the many sights of Tuncurry and 
Forster (including the local markets) and several 
travelled to surrounding towns for some 
sightseeing. After our usual Happy Hour we all 

travelled to the Forster Golf Club for dinner. The 
popular meal seemed to be the “burger and 
beer” which was the special of the night and 
again the food was of top quality. We were all 
home in bed or watching TV reasonably early on 
Sunday night. 

 
The Baileys and the Robinsons left us on 
Monday morning to return home and the 
remaining members had a lazy day catching up 
over the usual morning and afternoon tea. There 
was also some retail therapy practiced at the 
local shopping centers with some members even 
catching up with friends. 

 

 
Geoff and Rosemary Berry left on Tuesday 
morning and after a lazy day for most of us, we 
again went to the Golf Club for dinner and 
participation in the Trivia Night. We didn’t win but 
had a lot of fun. 
 On Wednesday morning the remaining 
members packed up and three vans headed off 
on the Northern tag-a-long.  
Joy and Neville Henderson. 



TAG-A-LONG FOLLOWING FORSTER 

RALLY 

Attendees: Wendy & Joe Agius, Chris & 

Tom Lee and Joy & Neville Henderson. 

Three vans left Forster on Wednesday 

morning and headed for Kempsey 

Showground. After setting up our vans 

we had a look around the town before 

settling in for afternoon tea and happy 

hour. 

On a bright sunny Thursday we headed 

off to the Slim Dusty Museum and really 

enjoyed the experience. We partook of 

lunch which was good value and then 

went our separate ways to again explore 

the retail areas of Kempsey and met up 

again for afternoon tea and happy hour 

and discussed plans for the following 

day.  

We headed off on Friday for a trip to 

Crescent Heads where Wendy knew of 

a bakery which had great pastries and 

even better coffee. The three vehicles 

set off for lunch at the Country Club at 

South West Rocks. After lunch Wendy 

and Joe and  Chris and Tom Lee went to 

the lookout and were lucky to see some 

whales going past. Again we had 

afternoon tea and happy hour when we 

returned to Kempsey.. 

Saturday morning saw Wendy and Joe 

head home and then there were two 

heading to Mylstom Caravan Park which 

is a nice small park. On Sunday we went 

into Coffs Harbour for a look around and 

for dinner at the Mylestom Bowling Club 

for a great Chinese meal. Unfortunately 

we did not win any of the raffles. 

On Monday we travelled to Alstonville 

where we set up at the showground. 

Had a quick look around the retail area 

(which is not all that big) and then 

afternoon tea and happy hour. Tuesday 

we had a visit to Ballina for a look 

around. Tuesday night it rained and 

rained and rained and then rained some 

more and on Wednesday morning after 

a quick discussion in the rain we 

decided that it was time to call it quits as 

the river was also rising in Tenterfield 

and head for home. Chris and Tom 

headed back to Kempsey and Joy and 

Neville went to Jimmy’s Beach.  

We met up again on Thursday at 

Jimmy’s Beach and had time for some 

afternoon tea before ending the tag-a-

long.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
    10% Discount to Jayco Club of NSW members on caravan accessories under $500 per unit. 

      Present Club Membership Card for discount. Not valid with any other discount or promotion.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Did you know we are 

open 7 days  

Our trading hours are: 

Monday – Friday: 8.30am – 5pm 

Saturday:  9am – 4pm 

Sunday;     10am – 3pm 

1 Camfield Drive, Heatherbrae NSW 2324. 
Phone: 0240280111  Fax:  0249648714 

Email:  info@newcastle caravans.com  Web: www.jayconewcastle.com.au      Dealer lic: 20462 

http://www.jayconewcastle.com.au/


 Wendy’s Wanderings 
 WHERE WE’RE GOING 

.Details for the final Rallies for this year. 

September 

12
th

 to 19
th

  

Moruya  

 

Riverbreeze Tourist 

Park 

9 Princes Highway 

Moruya 

PH: 44742370 

PH: 1800 467 730 

Col & Vinnie Every 

 

col.every@gmail.com 

 

BBQ Dinner will be 

provided by Club  

 

$240 for 7 nights 

 

$38 per night less 

10% discount. 

$38 deposit is 

required when 

booking. 

September/Oct 
19th Sept to 12th Oct 
2nd Tag-a-Long South 

 
 
 

We will leave Moruya 
and travel south visiting 
the snowfield area and 
surrounding areas.  
 
Then on to Lake Conjola 
 

 
 

Joe & Wendy Agius 
 

j.wagius@bigpond.com 
 
 
 

 
Tariff details to be 
advised 
 
Staying in caravan 
parks, 
showground’s, and 
free camping areas. 

 

if you are interested in joining in for this south tag a long 2 places are available due to 

cancellation Places we are visiting Eden, Lakes Entrance, Berwick, Benalla, Tallangatta, 

Corryong, Tumut, Cooma, Jindabyne, Bemboka, Narooma. Contact Wendy if you wish to join 

us. 

October 

12
th

 – 19
th 

 Lake Conjola 

 

Lake Conjola 

Entrance Holiday 

Park 
1a Lake Conjola 

Entrance Rd 

Lake Conjola 

PH: 44448830 

 

 

Tom & Chris Lee 

 

christinejlee6@gmail.com 

 

Stay 3 nights 

pay for 2 @ 

$40 per night = 

$200 for a 7 

night stay. 

 

$37 per night  

 

 

November 

3
rd

 – 7
th

 

Blackheath 

 

Blackheath Glen 

Tourist Pk 

67-69 Prince 

Edward St 

Blackheath 

PH: 4787 8101 

 

 

 

Bob & Liz Beesley 

 

liz.beesley47@gmail.com 

 

 

$35 per night 

 

Length of van 

required when 

booking 

November 

23
rd

 – 30
th

  

Swansea 

 

Swansea Gardens 

Lakeside Holiday 

Park 

15-21 Wallarah St 

Swansea 

PH: 4971 2869 

 

Jayco Club Committee 

 

j.wagius@bigpond.com 

 

 

$205.20 for 7 

nights  

$187.20 for 

Pensioner rate 

for 7 nights 

$34.20 per night 

 

 

mailto:col.every@gmail.com
mailto:Christinejlee6@gmail.com
mailto:liz.beesley47@gmail.com
mailto:j.wagius@bigpond.com


Budgewoi 8th - 15th March 2017 Club 

AGM. sites have been reserved and park 

management have requested that 

members now pay their deposit by early 

November to secure sites.  Many members 

have already selected  sites but you must  

pay deposit to keep the reservation. 

Details are Budgewoi Holiday Park 1 

Weemala St Budgewoi PH: 43909019,  

Tariff will be advised later.  

 
RALLLIES FOR 2017:  Members it is now time 
to plan our club rallies for next year, if you 
have any suggestions would you please email 
them to me. 

 

Regards Joe & Wendy 

 

Maria’s Murmurings    September 2016 

 

As Maria is roaming there are no 

murmurings this month.  Note that they 

were included last month. 

 
With a very seductive voice the woman asked her 

husband, "Have you ver seen Twenty Dollars all 

crumpled up?"  

"No," said her husband.  

She gave him a sexy little smile, unbuttoned the top 3 or 

4 buttons of her blouse, and slowly reached down into the 

cleavage created by a soft, silky push-up bra, and pulled 

out a crumpled Twenty Dollar bill.  

He took the crumpled Twenty Dollar bill from her and 

smiled approvingly.  

She then asked him, "Have you ever seen Fifty Dollars all 

crumpled up?"  

"Uh.... no, I haven't," he said, with an anxious tone in his 

voice.  

She gave him another sexy little smile, pulled up her 

skirt, and seductively reached into her tight, sheer 

panties... and pulled out a crumpled Fifty Dollar bill.  

He took the crumpled Fifty Dollar bill, and started 

breathing a little quicker with anticipation.  

"Now," she said, "have you ever seen $50,000 Dollars all 

crumpled up?"  

"No!" he said, while obviously becoming even more 

aroused and excited, ...... 

  

"Check the garage."  

Cool message by a wife 
Dear Mother-in-law,  
"Don't teach me how to handle my children, 
I'm living with one of yours & he needs a lot 

of improvement" 
 
Throwing knives at wife's picture 
Husband was throwing knives at his wife’s 
picture.  
All were missing the target!  

Suddenly he received a call from her "Hi, 

what are you doing?" 
His honest reply, "MISSING YOU." 
 
Habit of talking in sleep        (best) 

A lady to doctor: My husband has a habit of 
talking in his sleep! What should I give him to 
cure it?  

Dr: Give him an opportunity to speak when 
he is awake. 

Your husband needs rest 

Doctor: Madam, your husband needs a rest and peace, so 

here are some sleeping pills. 

ife: Doc, when should I give them to him?  

Doctor: They are for you! 

Cool message by a wife 

Dear Mother-in-law,  

"Don't teach me how to handle my children, I'm living 

with one of yours & he needs a lot of improvement" 

 

  Club Merchandise  

The following endorsed merchandise is 

available through Lorraine Bain either by 

phone on 0427 622 007or via email at 

terry.bain@bigpond.com 

  

 

Monte Carlo Shirts (White /Navy) Biz 

Cool (Summer National/State Rally) – 

Ladies 8-24; Men’s S – 5XL 

$26.00 

Poly Fleece Jackets Navy $32.00 
Magnetic Name Tags $10.00 
Add your name $5.00 

 

 

 

Club Committee:  
President: Neville Henderson: 

hendosnj@bigpond.net.au 

Vice PresidentRon Scanes:  

ronscanes@optusnet.com.au 

Secretary:  

Maria Battaglia: maria.battaglia@bigpond.com 

Treasurer:  

 Liz Beesley:  liz.beesley47@gmail.com 

Rally Co-Coordinator 

Wendy Agius: ralliesjaycoclubnsw@gmail.com 

Newsletter Editor:  

Terry Bain:  terry.bain@bigpond.com 

Committee Member: (Web Master) 
Lorraine Barrett: lorraine-barrett@hotmail.com 

Committee Member: 

 Shaun Bowers: : lorraine-barrett@hotmail.com 

Committee Member: 

Sue Bradshaw: bradshaw_s@ymail.com 

Committee Member: 
Ernie Ross: cjross44@live.com.au 
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mailto:Terry.bain@bigpond.com
mailto:Terry.bain@bigpond.com
mailto:cjross44@live.com.au

